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SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT 
PROGRAMS RECOGNIZED AMONG 
BEST IN THE COUNTRY 

May 16, 2019 

 

Lindenwood University’s Supply Chain Management program was recently recognized 
by two ranking agencies for its bachelor’s and MBA degrees. 

Lindenwood ranks number 19 as one of the Best Online Bachelor’s in Supply Chain 
Management for 2019 by BestColleges.com. This is the second year in a row the 
program has been selected. The Robert W. Plaster School of Business and 
Entrepreneurship at Lindenwood offers an undergraduate business administration 
program with an emphasis in supply chain management, where students can choose to 
pursue either a B.A. or a B.S. degree. The coursework for both programs is offered 
entirely online. BestColleges.com states that the best online supply chain degrees offer 
foundations in business theory and best practices, which allows students the flexibility to 
work in a variety of industries. Read more about this ranking. 

Lindenwood’s MBA in supply chain management was also recently featured in the 2019 
national college rankings by the SR Education Group for Most Affordable Online 
Master’s in Supply Chain Management. The SR Education Group states that the Most 
Affordable rankings represent online schools from across the nation that are committed 
to providing affordable, economical options for students. See the full list on Onlineu.org, 
where Lindenwood stands at number 15. Continue reading about this ranking. 

“It’s always nice to receive higher rankings for our programs, but more importantly, our 
programs provide the requisite knowledge for both undergrad and grad students to 
successfully move into the employment marketplace,” said Dr. Mike Marzano, associate 
professor in Lindenwood’s Plaster School of Business and Entrepreneurship. “A recent 
graduate informed me that, during her first week on the job, she was able to address 
her manager’s many questions; she said her on-the-job experience was her 
Lindenwood logistics courses, in a ‘nutshell.’” 

For information about the online degrees with a supply chain management emphasis, 
contact Marzano at mmarzano@lindenwood.edu or 636-949-4882. 
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